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This month our first half of our curriculum is 
X-Mas Around the World“, where the children 
will learn a little bit of different ways 
other countries celebrate the holidays. Our 
second half is “Winter Wonderland” where we 
will start to delve into the chilly season. 

Curriculum 

Hopefully everyone has gotten the emails 
about our revamping of the menu and so 

far so good. The children have taken to the 
new items very quickly and seem to like 

them.  

New Breakfast Lunch and Snack 

Birthdays 

On December 19th at 9:30 we will have Breakfast with Santa. Food will be 
served at 9:00 and Santa will arrive at 9:30am. Everyone is invited to 
attend and join us in the festivities. Please bring in one wrapped gift 

 under $10 with YOUR child’s name on it. Santa will give them this gift and 
then they take it home afterwards! The children will perform songs for  

Santa as well that morning! Below is OUR Santa 

Brynna Knight 12/11 
 

Lars Olsen 12/23 
 

Kristin Celano 12/28 

Closings 

December 23rd 
and 27th– Closed 

for X-mas 
January 1st– 

Closed for New 
Year’s Day 

Breakfast with Santa 

Happy 
Holidays 

from all of 
the Teachers 


